CUCBC Captains’ Meeting, January 12th 5 p.m. Goldie Boathouse

Apologies: LMBC men & women, FaT men
Proposal: Allocation System for Early Morning Slots Proportional to Boat Club Size
Reason to change current system of fixed allocation of two/ x many early morning slots per boat club per day:

· unfair on larger boatclubs because greater number of boats yet same number of slots, i.e. individuals at larger clubs disadvantaged

· early morning marshalling slots proportional to number of boats in Mays, i.e. similar system already in place there: larger clubs provide more marshals

Therefore: only fair to allocate a greater number of early morning slots to larger boat clubs.

Proposal: To make the allocation grid suitably fine introduce a limit to the cumulative total of early morning slots per week per boat club so non-integer average number of early morning slots per boat club are allowed.

Very easy to police and admin: provide early morning marshals with one additional weekly scoring sheet listing all the clubs and counting the number of boats that fall within the early morning restrictions (scoring whenever a boat goes by). Sheet is kept for the duration of a week, so at the end of the week it is simply a question of looking at the number of slots used per club and seeing whether it complies with the limits set.

Worked example of slot allocation: see Excel spreadsheet attached

Signed: LMBC, FaT
